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Hello Kelly, On June 4th, 2022 we were notified by the county that they are requiring Alice Rd.
to be widened and paved to 20" with shoulders and ditches up to 32'. The present width is 15'
at our residence at 880 Alice Rd. We have a row of trees next to the road, widening the road
would eliminate our privacy, noise and dust would impact us greatly. This is a public road,
privately maintained at the expense of all Alice Rd. residents, at a cost of $6,000. annually. for
oiling, gravel and snow removal. This is a small community, the present owners like it this
way. Our speed limitis 15 m.p.h. We do not want cars speeding up our road, as it poses a
safety threat to families and pets who use the road. It would be a detriment to all that reside
here. Who is going to pay for paving and widening of the road? We want to preserve this rural
setting, and are definitely opposed to having the road widened. We do not want the integrity
of a safe quiet community to be changed by all this development. Thank you for your
consideration, Rick & Susan Vaughn
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